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If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

New Member
Please welcome Jessica A. Board to the group.

January Filings Up 41 Percent in South Dakota
Last month's bankruptcy filings in South Dakota increased by
41 percent from the number of bankruptcies filed in the first
month of 2023.

Maintaining Your ECF Account
Electronic filers are responsible for updating their ECF contact
information, including mailing address, telephone number, 
primary email address, and any secondary email addresses. 
Please review the Maintain Your ECF Account information sheet
in the Electronic Filing Guide found under the "CM/ECF &
PACER" tab on our website (www.sdb.uscourts.gov).  Attorneys
for debtors should be particularly mindful of this requirement to
ensure the initial notice of each bankruptcy case contains their
current contact information.
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